
President’s Message 

June 2016 

 

Hi All, 

May was one of the most active in Club history I’m sure!  

The highlight was our very successful 1st Annual SoCalSAAC sponsored car show in 

Ramona. Hosted by member Neal Wichard at his Dunkin’ Donuts shop in Ramona, 

the show drew 44 entrants including several very nice vintage Cobras and GT 

350/500 Mustangs. The show was well attended by local residents and a number 

of well known folks from the collector car community.  Special thanks to Neal and 

his staff for their hospitality; to Neal for providing great trophies; and of course to 

member Glenn Rogers for making this happen! All the proceeds from the show 

($1400!) were presented to representatives from the Warrior Foundation 

Freedom Station, who were at the show and shared information with us about 

their organization. They do great work and are certainly worthy of our support. 

Check out our Facebook page for photos! 

The Club also was present at the first of the season Encinitas Cruise Night; Crusin’ 

Grand in Escondido; the annual Shelby Foundation show in Gardena; and the 

Fallbrook Vintage car show at Pala Mesa Resort.  

Our next event is a Wine Cruise on Saturday June 4th, hosted and lead my member 

Curt Sorweid. Check the Website for details.  

The next meeting will be Thursday June 16th at SoCal Paint Works in Santee. 

Again, details are on the Website. 

One final reminder, membership renewals are now due! Renewal is $45 and is 

easily accomplished on the Website, www.SoCalSaac.org.  

Come out and join the fun! 

Ralph Jungk, SoCalSAAC  

President 2016  

http://www.socalsaac.org/

